
3/4/2025 

Good Afternoon Chairwoman Reynolds and Committee, My name is Parjit Singh and I own Sherlocks 

Grocery located in St. Helens.  I am here today to ask you to oppose Senate Bill 702. 

 

I have been part of this community more than 10 years and we have very good records in regard of 

selling tobacco products to minors. 

 

We sell all types of groceries, beverages and household items.  If we stop selling flavored tobacco 

products, that will cost us to lose business. Also, people can travel to different stores in other states to 

lose business.  

I vote No on Bill 702. 

 

Parjit Singh 

Sherlocks Grocery 

 


